
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING APRIL 2021              

 

The Annual Parish Meeting of Canwick Parish Council was held on Monday 19th April 2021 and commenced 

at 7.50pm under the Chairmanship of Councillor L.J. Pennell Chairman of the Parish Council. 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting with a welcome to those present.  District Councillor and Parish Council Vice-

Chairman Carrington, three Parishioners (all Parish Councillors) and the Clerk were in attendance.  Apologies had 

been received from Cllr Griffin, District Councillor Goodwin and District Councillor Tinsley.   

The Chairman thanked the Councillors and the Clerk for their hard work in the past year. 

 

  

1. Clerk’s Notes from the Meeting on 15th April 2019:  The notes had been circulated beforehand and 

were taken as read.  It was agreed to accept the notes as minutes of the meeting on 15th April 2019. 
 

 

2.          Parish Council Chairman’s Report:  As the Parishioners present were all Parish Councillors it was 

suggested that the reports be taken as read and we move straight on to Questions.  This was agreed by all. 

 

 

3.          Report from the County Council Councillor:  As the Parishioners present were all Parish Councillors it 

was suggested that the reports be taken as read and we move straight on to Questions.  This was agreed by all. 

   

 

4.         Report from District Council Ward Representative:   As the Parishioners present were all Parish 

Councillors it was suggested that the reports be taken as read and we move straight on to Questions.  This was 

agreed by all. 

 

 

5.         Parishioners’ Question Time:   There were no questions raised.  

 

There being no further business the Chairman thanked those in attendance and closed the meeting.  

 

 


